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Comments: As a landowner in the Vermont current use program, my forest management practices are subject to

having a updated forest management plan.  It therefore appears irresponsible, if not illegal, for the USFS to be

undertaking extensive programs such as the Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project under a forest

management plan that expired two years ago.  Forest management practices as of 2006 are no longer valid in

the current environment.  I believe strongly that the USFS should defer its Telephone Gap project until such time

as it has an updated forest management plan.


